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Question No. 15

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2010:

Please provide the minutes from the most recent meeting of the classification enforcement contacts
forum.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The Forum held on 21 April 2010 was the first of its kind and established a useful dialogue between
the Attorney General’s Department and state and territory law enforcement contacts. The forum’s
proceedings were not minuted.


